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Restructure Consultation Paper - Clinical Governance Unit - Creation of the Human Experience Hub - The
Sutherland Hospital.

Dear Mr Hayes

| write to provide you with a copy of a restructuring proposal that affects staff in positions covered by the
Health Services Union (HSU).

The proposal was released to the relevant position holders and local officials on 6 August 2024.

| confirm that in accordance with section 35 of the Health Employees Conditions of Employment (State)
Award genuine consultation will occur with respect to the proposed changes.

Please provide all written feedback and comments by close of business 5 PM on 23 August 2024 and advise
of a suitable time to meet to discuss the proposal for the week commencing Monday 26 August 2024, by email
to Dr Huong Van Nguyen, Director of Medical Services Huongvan.Nguyen@health.nsw.gov.au. Please have the
relevant officials advise the names of the union attendees and the specific concerns for discussion prior to the
meeting.

Should you require any further information in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on
0410 644 095 or at Huongvan.Nguyen@health.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Dr Huong Van Nguyen

Director of Medical Services

The Sutherland Hospital & Garrawarra Centre
South Eastern Sydney Local Health District

Date: ©b| % /OLOJL""

CC: Shaibu.Cbalan@hsu.asn.au

Encl. (Restructure Consultation Paper Clinical Governance Unit - Creation of the Human Experience Hub, The Sutherland
Hospital)
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